
Lenten Speaker  

Series 
 

 

 Pre-Lent Paraklesis  

Friday February 24, 7:00 p.m. 

Fr. David Subu, OCF Retreat Leader. Everyone is invited to the service, 

not just the OCF students participating in the retreat. 

 Orthodoxy Sunday Great Vespers  

Sunday March 5, 5:00 p.m. 
Fr. Chrysostom Onyekakeyah, Project Coordinator for Mission and 

Outreach Development for the Greek Orthodox Archdiocese of America. 

 2nd Salutations to the Theotokos Service  

Friday, March 10th, 7:00 p.m.  
Fr. Jim Katinas, Vice President of Institutional Advancement at Holy 

Cross Greek Orthodox School of Theology (HCHC). 

 3rd Salutations to the Theotokos Service  

Friday, March 17th, 7:00 p.m.  
Mr. Lou Zagami from the International Orthodox Christian Charities 

(IOCC) 

 5th Salutations: The Akathist Hymn 

Friday, March 31st, 7:00 p.m. 
Fr. Christopher Rowe, Assistant Development Director, Orthodox 

Christian Mission Center (OCMC) 


